
Dear Sir/Madam 

Application Ref 2013/724/p 

I am most concerned that Athlone House is under threat yet again. 

I can only reinforce what [said the last time I wrote in to view my opinions about this subject. 

Athlon House H seen from many places on Hampstead Heath and sits very well in the landscape. I don't 
believe the proposed new building will be even half as successful as the building that is there at present. 

What is more the proposal goes against the original agreement, as we all know. 

Kenwood House has been renovated at great expense and care with the environment in mind, why should 
this not be the case for Athlone House. It seems that profit is the why motive in this case. 

My neighbor was unable to get planning permission to replace a rotten wooden door with a LIPVC door in 
a place w h e r e t o  body can see it from anywhere. in would be a disgrace if this plan is passed. 

yours sincerely, 
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Athlone House is very MU h a mpstead Heath, it should be poteeted in th same was as other 
parts o f  the heath. 

F o r t  developer to gain the benefits C anew development then try to weedle its way on t o t  its obligation 
restore Athlone House is, frankly, disgimeeful behavior. 
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Visors sineemty. 


